


     FAITH FORMATION FOR  
       ADULTS, YOUTH & CHILDREN 

 

    RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE:   
865-9370 

 

 OFFICE HOURS: 
MONDAY THRU THURSDAY:  9 AM TO 5 PM 

CLOSED FROM 12—1PM FOR LUNCH 
 
 

CLOSED ON FRIDAYS 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Remember, then, that you received a spiritual 
seal, the spirit of wisdom and understanding, the 

spirit of knowledge and reverence, the spirit of holy 
fear. Keep safe what you received. God the Father 
sealed you, Christ the Lord strengthened you and 

sent the Spirit into your hearts as the pledge of 
what is to come."— St. Ambrose 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome, Sr. Karol Joseph, Sr. Mary Jacinta, and Sr. 

Brigid from the Sisters of Mary, Mother of the  

Eucharist in Ann Arbor,  Michigan. We are excited to 

have you for VBS this week!  

LITURGY CORNER 

Next Sunday is the Solemnity of the Most Holy 

Trinity.  It is celebrated the Sunday after Pentecost 

to commemorate the mystery of the Trinity: Three 

Persons in One God (see Matthew 28: 18-20).  A 

votive Mass for the Trinity dates from the 7th centu-

ry.  An office, which is still prayed today, was com-

posed in the 10th century.  Pope John XXII then 

added this feast to the Liturgical Calendar in 1334.   

As Christianity spread in the early centuries, grow-

ing by as much as forty percent per decade, so did 

the need to preserve the ritual of Holy Mass.  The 

ritual form was carefully passed from culture to cul-

ture as seen in the first letter of Saint Paul to the Co-

rinthians (1 Cor 11:23-25).  The term Mass comes 

from the Latin words of dismissal: Ite, missa est 

(“Go, it is ended’) and came into usage during Me-

dieval times.  The early Christians referred to Holy 

Mass as “the breaking of bread”.  Other terms were 

“the offering”, “the oblation”, “the liturgy” which 

comes from the Greek leitourgia meaning “public 

service”.  The Latins, from an early date, used the 

term “sacrament”, while the Greeks favored “the 

mysteries.”  Other terms came in and went out, with 

the term “the Eucharist”, from the Greek eucharis-

tia, which means literally, “thanksgiving”, becom-

ing the preferred term because it was the preferred 

term in the Gospels and by Saint Paul (see Mark 

14:23, Matthew 26:27, Lue 22:17, and 1 Cor 11:24).  

The early Christians celebrated the Mass because 

the Lord Jesus commanded them to do so.  Because 

Jesus had asked them to do as he did, the Apostles 

and subsequent generations would preserve Jesus’ 

words and actions as something precious and even 

divine.  Gay Snell 

The follower of Christ does hear a music which 

does not reach the ears of other men; he is bound 

to be out of step with them, for they are out of step 

with it. But in our world we must listen to that mu-

sic with unflagging attention—partly that it may 

not be drowned out of our own ears by all the tom-

toms of chaos, partly that others may begin to 

catch from us first some hint of the rhythm, then 

some hint of the tune. 

           —Frank Sheed 

        From Knowing God 



ABUSE AWARENESS TRAINING FOR ADULTS - Creating a Safe Environment for our Children. 

The Archdiocese of Santa Fe provides ongoing training for adults to acquaint people with policies and reporting  

procedures in order to create a safe environment in the workplace, home, neighborhood and church. Attendance at this 

training is MANDATORY for all employees, clergy and adults over the age of 18 who volunteer or belong to any  

ministry in any parish in the Archdiocese of Santa Fe. This training is required every five (5) years.  
 

This class is being offered on Saturday, July 27, 2019 at: 

OUR LADY OF BELEN - NEW PARISH CENTER 

TIME: 10:00 AM TO 1:00 PM 
 

*Pre-registration is necessary, call the Parish Office at 505-864-8043. 

*Please do not bring anyone under the age of 18; they will not be allowed in. 

The Saint John Paul II Adoration Chapel  
 

at San Clemente Parish is available to all adorers and  

can be accessed by  calling the Parish Office. 
 

 505-865-7385 

BRING  THE  VOCAT ION S  CHAL ICE   
TO  Y OUR  HOME  

 
Many of you have enjoyed the privilege of 

hosting the Vocations Chalice in your home.  

We are currently seeking individuals or 
families who would also welcome the 

Vocations Chalice in their  home.  When you 
bring the chalice home, we ask that  you pray 

in front of i t  daily for the intention of 
vocations. You will  be given a pamphlet  with 
prayer ideas, and intentions you might include 

in your prayers.   

If  you are interested in hosting the Vocation 
Chalice,  

please call  the parish off ice at 865 -7385, and 
leave a message for Ann Krom.  

   June 2019 Baptism Class Dates   
   

        June 15 - Part 2 
 

No Baptism Classes in July 
 

Classes are held in the Parish Hall at 7:00 pm. 

Attendance is required at both classes for  

parents and sponsors for completion of  

Baptism  requirements. Please call the  

Parish Office for more information.  
 

505-865-7385 

“Ordinary” Festival  

As we prepare to enter into the next Liturgical Season in the Catholic Church, Ordinary Time we are 
called to allow the mystery of Christ to enter more deeply in our lives, it's a time for growth and  
maturity. “Ordinary” Festival is a presentation of art, storytelling, music and dance in celebration of  
Ordinary Time. Hosted by the Office of Youth, Young Adult and Campus Ministries 

Funding by the by the Catholic Foundation. 
Date: Friday July 12, 2019  
Time: 5:30 pm - 8:30 pm 
Location: Catholic Center, Sandia Room 4000 St. Josephs Pl. NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120  
Formal Attire! 
Hors d'oeuvres will be served 
For more information, contact the Office of Youth, Young Adult & Campus Ministry Office (505) 831-8142 or 
dmontano@archdiosf.org 
Also, this information is available on our website: asfym.org/ Young Adult Facebook: facebook.com/
asfyoungadults 

mailto:dmontano@archdiosf.org
asfym.org
facebook.com/asfyoungadults
facebook.com/asfyoungadults


 San Antonio de Los Lentes Fiesta!! 
 

Friday, June 14th & Saturday, June 15th, 2019 
 

If you or someone you know is interested in helping out with the San Antonio Fiesta, please call the  

Parish Office at 865-7385. We are in need of the following: 
 

 We need help selling raffle tickets! (Stop by the Parish Office to pick up your tickets) 
 

 Ministries/Organizations to Host Booths 

 Donations for the Silent Auction 

 Donations for the Raffle 

 Entertainment/Cakes for Cake Walk 

 Set up/clean up 
 

Schedule of Events: 
We will begin a Rosary Novena on Saturday, June 8

th
 at 5:00 p.m. at San Antonio Church, for 

the success of the San Antonio Fiesta. Please join us! 
 

Friday, June 14th, 2019: 
 
5:30 p.m. - Rosary/ 6:00 p.m. - Vespers 
 
6:30 p.m. - Bingo, Fiesta Burger Sales & Silent Auction will begin! 
 
7:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. -  Music by “Sally & Friends” 
 
Saturday, June 15th, 2019: 
8:00 a.m. -  Processional Rosary/ Pilgrimage to the home of Consuelo Luna (please gather at 
San Antonio church by 8am). 
 
10:00 a.m. - Mass, followed by a Procession around San Antonio Church. 
 
11:00 a.m. - Crowning of Fiesta Queen/ Music by D.J. 
 
12:00 p.m. - Booths open/ Cake Walk 
 
12:45 to 1:45 p.m. - Trio Los Amigos 
 
1:45 to 2:00 p.m. - Cake Walk 
 
 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. - Music by Top Notch will play for your listening & dancing pleasure. 
 
 5:00 p.m. 6:00– Music by D.J. / Cake Walk 
  
 6:30 to 7:00 p.m. - Raffle Drawing/ Silent Auction Winners! 
 
 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. - Music by “Aguilar” for your listening & dancing pleasure! 
 
 
 
 
 THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HELPED WITH THIS FIESTA AND MAY GOD BLESS YOU! 



A mission of San Clemente Catholic Church 

 
 
During the 1680 Pueblo Revolt the San Antonio Church at Isleta was destroyed. When the Spanish  
returned the Church was rebuilt and renamed for San Agustin. In 1789, to honor their beloved San  
Antonio, the Indians of Isleta and the Hispanics of Los Lentes built a new capilla (chapel). The 1790  
Spanish census mentions the “Pueblo de San Antonio en Los Lentes” and named the Lente, Saenz, Piro 
and Chavez families as being among the many families who occupied the pueblo. 
 
During the mid 19th century the ˜bulto’ of San Antonio arrived from Mexico and by the late 1800s the  
stations of the cross in ˜Folk Federal’ neo-classical style were brought to the capilla along with other  
statues of saints. These later additions to the capilla reflected the French influence of New Mexico’c first 
bishop, Jean Baptiste Lamy, who took office in 1851. 
 
The original chapel walls are 30 inches thick and are constructed of ‘terrone’, a type of adobe block cut 
from the Isleta swamp. The bell was installed in 1880. The original building was probably rectangular with 
the current cruciform wings and sanctuary added at a later date. In 1912 a metal roof replaced the original 
flat roof and at one time there may have been a clerestory window through which sunlight illuminated the 
altar. 
 
The San Antonio fiesta is still held at the capilla every year on the weekend closest to the feast of St. 
Anthony (12 June) and many former residents of Los Lentes return to share in the festivities honoring St. 
Anthony and the community. 

San Antonio de Los Lentes 



 

You are invited!  
Feast of Corpus Christi Procession 

Sunday, June 23, 2019 
after 12:00 Mass 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
San Clemente Parish will have its annual  

Corpus Christi procession with the  
Blessed Sacrament  

under guarded canopy on the Solemnity of Corpus 
Christi (Sunday, June 23, 2019) following the 12:00 

Mass. In the past years various ministries and  
organizations have hosted the altars that are set up 
and decorated on the church grounds. Last year we 

invited parishioners to host these altars and would like 
to extend that same invitation again this year! 

 

 
Please call the Parish Office at 865-7385 if your  

family would like to host one of the altars for the 
Feast of Corpus Christi. 

 
The altars will be located in the Gathering Room, the 

Parish Hall and the Courtyard, (the first and fifth will be 
in the church.)  This is a venerable Church tradition 

and an outward demonstration of our Catholic Faith in 
the real presence of the risen Christ under the  

appearance of the Consecrated Host. 

 
All Altar Servers are invited to walk in  

procession for 
Corpus Christi on June 23 

after the 12:00 Mass. 
 

We would like to have as many Servers as  
possible participate. 

It will be on a first come-first served  
basis until we run out of cassocks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Life Teen June 2019  
 
Follow us on Instagram @sanclemente_lifeteen. 
Receive text reminders of Life Teen events by tex-
ting @Sancleme to 81010.  
  
Adoration and Volleyball Wednesdays 6-8pm.  
Come hang out, pray, and play volleyball with us.  

 
 
 
 
6/9 Happy Birthday to the Church! Come celebrate  
Pentecost Sunday with us.  

 
6/16 - Father’s Day! No LT. Thank your Dad for the 
gift of life. 
 
6/23 - Guest speakers Joseph and Miranda Baca  

 
6/30 - Volleyball and BB-q Social with Our Lady of 
Belen group.  

 
Steubenville West News - 
It is time to pay your registration balances. You may 
pay in the parish office or at Life Teen. Call Dawn if 
you are not sure what your balance is.  

 
Funnel Cake Fundriaser June 22 & 23.  

 
Raffle Tickets are still for sale. They are $5 each and 
for a chance to win cash prizes. You may purchase 
them in the parish office or at Life Teen.  

 
Thank you!  dawn 507-0214 



San Clemente Annual Catholic Appeal  

April 2019  

 

 

Parish Goal    $ 67,500 00 

 

Pledged          $ 46,989 00 

 

Outstanding Goal  $ 20,511 00 

 

Total Paid to Pledge   $ 20,896 00 

 

Outstanding Pledge Total       $ 46,604.00 

 

12.84% of San Clemente Parishioners are 

 Participating 

 

Anything over the goal Goes to the 

 Building Fund! 

 

If you or someone you know would like  

 to join the Knights of Columbus Council 

9340,  please call Ken Cable at:  

505-865-6145 

FINANCIAL RERORT 

Sunday, June 2, 2019 
 

General Collection   $  7,964.00 
 

Building Fund Phase II $  3,926.00 
 

St. Vincent de Paul  $     760.00 
 

San Antonio   $       10.00 
 

Black & Indian Mission       $       64.00 

   San Clemente Parish is selling Cliff's 

Amusement Park tickets for only $21.00! 

(Regularly $28.99 plus tax)  

Get your tickets from the Parish Office. 

                 St. Vincent de Paul   
         960 Main Street Los Lunas 
 

          Open: Monday - Thursday    

  Closed: Friday, Saturday & Sunday 
 

    Food Distribution hours: 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.     

    Store hours: 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.  

Any food or clothing donations accepted.  

Please do not drop off donations after business hours! 
 

   Drop off locations: 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all parishioners who have so 

generously donated to SVDP. We currently 

need donations of household goods, furniture, 

and gently used clothing.  

 
We can also use donations of cereal, oatmeal, 

and 1-pound bags of flour. We do pick up 

large furniture, so please call 505-565-1218 to 

request a pick up. You can also bring your 

donations to the store Monday - Thursday from 

12:00 to 3:00 pm.  

 
If you would like to volunteer, please call us; 

we need your help to fill all positions! 

St. Vincent de Paul   (during business hours)  
 

San Clemente Parish Office   (during business hours)  
 

San Clemente Church Collection Baskets  
 

  (located at the entrance of the church) 

 GABRIEL PROJECT   
 

The Parenting Class model is well 
 established.  

 

Thank you and God bless you! 
 Come learn new additional Parenting  
Techniques and have dinner with us.  

 

Parenting classes will begin their Summer Schedule. 
Classes are held on the 2nd & 4th Thursday of each 
month, at 4:30 pm in the San Clemente Parish Hall. 
 

  All are welcome!   
 

 June Class Schedule   

June 13
th
  -Stress Management 

June 27
th
  -Nutrition on a Budget 

 

We need volunteers on Thursday afternoons to help 
with meal preparation and childcare. If you can help 
please call 865-7385 and leave a  message for Julie. 
We help anyone who is  pregnant and families who 
are in need of baby equipment throughout  
Valencia County. We are in need of  diapers sizes 2, 

3, 4, & 5 and baby wipes. If you are able to help 

with these items, you can drop them off at the Parish 

Office during business hours. 




